
Back	on	Track!

Greetings Foothill Family,

It feels really good to write this communiqué to you.  Out of respect to our faculty, I
purposely did not send out college-wide President's Communiqués during the work-to-
contract period.  It feels good to be back on track!

Just one more week…cannot wait to celebrate a milestone for our college.  This 60th
Anniversary Year commencement will be historical, as the first baccalaureate degrees
will be conferred upon our inaugural class of Dental Hygiene students.  This year, we
also anticipate conferring over 1,800 degrees and certificates — a record high for our
college!  And to start a tradition, I have invited elected council members from our service
area to join me and our trustees at commencement.  

Check out the Fusion report for latest information about PaRC's program and budget
discussions.  These past five weeks have been challenging for our college and our
district.  There’s so much I wanted to write during that period (and I will do so in a later
President’s Communiqué).  

For now, let’s bring the Foothill family back together.  Come and celebrate the end-of-the
year and give a send-off to our retirees!  Be prepared for karaoke.  What year did you
start at Foothill College?  Wear clothing from that decade!  If you have a favorite retiree
you want to honor, find out what year they started at Foothill and wear clothing from that
decade.  Or, if you just have a favorite decade and want to express that, wear it!  

There are only 2 rules:

· Have	FUN

1 of 3



· No	one	can	say	“budget,”	or	else	a	$5	fine/dona;on	to	go	to	the	Service
Leadership	Founda;on	Fund!

Of	Service,	

Thuy	

Thuy Thi Nguyen
President
Foothill College

650.949.7200
Twitter: @FoothillPrez
pronounced: https://name-coach.com/thuythinguyen 
12345 El Monte Road
Los Altos Hills, CA 94022
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